
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

October 17, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."
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COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Nov. 12, 2020 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

A message from President, Jan Palmer:

Hello fellow Optimist. I want to introduce myself as your new 
President this year. First, I am very excited to see what we can 
accomplish during a very different year. I have lived in Ashland 
since March of 2017. I love this town and have my middle son 
Chris and his family here. I spent over 23 years working for the 
Department of Corrections as a Licensed Counselor setting up and 
managing treatment programs for sex offenders. Retiring in 2011 I
provide treatment for special needs adults as well as being an 
approved provider for treatment of sex offenders. I have four 
children and seven grandchildren which are the lights of my life. 

My goal for this year is to get members active in our club. I would 
love to meet each of you. We are meeting the first and third 
Saturday of the month with breakfast at 8 am. Right now, we are 
not having speakers but plan to do this in the future.

Because there is no Bingo, we are having a wreath fundraiser. 
Please show the attached flier to your friends and businesses 
associates. We make a bit over $10.00 per wreath sold on the 
Local Purchase Only wreath for $25 at the top. We hope this could 
become an annual event. I need your input and help to make this 
fundraiser a success. And we have a fantastic Spooktacular 
planned, which you can get more information about on the Ashland
Optimist Foundation Facebook page  . It will be different but so 
much fun for our community. If you have ideas for other activities,
speakers and events please let us know. My phone number is 573-
268-5919 or email me at palmadore@yahoo.com. I look forward to
meeting each of you very soon. Jan Palmer

The Optimist Special Wreath Offer is the 
22” Noble Fir Wreath for $25 in the upper 
right-hand corner of the flyer. They will be 
shipped in bulk the week after 
Thanksgiving to the Ashland Optimist Club.
Purchasers will be notified of exact pick-up
days and times around Thanksgiving. All 
other evergreen products are directly 
shipped to the recipient's address and 
prices shown are inclusive of shipping fees.
Please order through the website by 
clicking on the image here or surfing to 

https://sherwoodfundraiser.com/AshlandOptimistClub or contact 
Barrett Glascock at South County Realty to order. All orders must 
be placed by Friday, Nov. 5th. 

Wreath Fundraiser Link

mailto:palmadore@yahoo.com
https://www.facebook.com/Ashland-Optimist-Foundation-876966542362349/
https://www.facebook.com/Ashland-Optimist-Foundation-876966542362349/
https://sherwoodfundraiser.com/AshlandOptimistClub
http://sherwoodfundraiser.com/ashlandoptimistclub/products


We had a delicious breakfast this morning provided by Brenda 
Austin and Bonita Lenger. Our next breakfast will be on Nov. 7th at
8:00 a.m. We would be glad to see any members who would like 
to come. We are observing social distancing and masks are worn 
while we are at the counter to select food. We are not having 
speakers at this time and will continue to hold off on holding Bingo 
until Boone County regulations allow us to host more than 100 
people in the building. 

Membership dues are currently due, with the cost being $80 for 
the first member in the household and $40 for second members in 
a household or Lifetime members. You can either pay directly to 
Barrett Glascock at P.O. Box 201 or pay online 
through https://form.jotform.com/72136728772160.

Letitia DenHartog

https://form.jotform.com/72136728772160

